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10th September 2020 

 

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 

 

Re: CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19) INFORMATION: What to do if you or someone you 

share your home with has coronavirus symptoms. 

 

Please follow the link below for information from Public Health England on what to do if you,  

or someone you share your home with, has coronavirus symptoms. 

 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attach

ment_data/file/906663/20203007_Easy_read_household_isolation_v3.1.pdf  

 

Please read through the document carefully to familiarise yourself with the procedures. The 

document is very easy to follow and explains what you need to do in various different 

scenarios. 

 

The school follows the Government and Public Health guidelines at all times and will not be 

able to give advice other than what is stated. It is vital that everyone follows the guidance 

so that we keep ourselves and each other safe. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Paul Hooper 

Head Teacher 
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